
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 6:13 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
P.M.)  

Kelly Kress submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.) 

Item: 6a) REPORT 18-0616 CONSIDERATION OF ALTERNATIVE LOCATIONS FOR THE 
GREENBELT INFILTRATION PROJECT (Environmental Analyst Kristy Morris) 

eComment: I strongly oppose this project on the Greenbelt. I believe there are strong reasons to 
seriously consider Dominguez Park (with its access to existing storm water infiltration) or the 
AES plant location. Placing this on our beloved Greenbelt, placing dozens of homes at risk of 
damage, upending the lives of all residents while this massive project is built, is unadvisable, 
both from a quality of life standpoint, as well as from a litigation standpoint. Have you not 
remembered your lessons from E&B Oil? Please reconsider this ridiculous project.  

View and Analyze eComments  
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